
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

February 7, 2013 

 

 

 

Kiwanis Club Seeks Sponsors for 8
th

 Annual “Run for the Beach” in Lake Ozark  

 

LAKE OZARK – The Kiwanis Club of Ozark Coast announces its 2013 “Run for the Beach” 

fundraiser will be held on Saturday, April 13 in Lake Ozark. The eighth annual event benefits the 

Kiwanis Club’s local programs. In 2012, more than 150 runners and walkers participated in the 

5K and family-friendly 1K to raise nearly $7,000 for the Kiwanis Club. Local supporters are 

encouraged to run, walk or stroll for the event. The Kiwanis Club is currently seeking sponsors 

for this key fundraiser. 

 All funds raised by Kiwanis Club of Ozark Coast stay in the local area. Kiwanis is a 

global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world, one child and one community 

at a time. The local club annually supports emergency relief for local children and families, as 

well as makes numerous local projects possible, such as the Terrific Kids Program at Mills 

Elementary, Builders Club, four $1500 annual college scholarships, Key Club at Osage High 

School and more. 

The Kiwanis 5K course begins and ends at Mills Elementary School. Pre-registration (by 

April 1) is $15. Race-day registration is $20. For information on 2012 Run for the Beach 

sponsorships, please contact race chairperson Ann Brown at 573-365-8498 or e-mail 

ambrown@4seasonsresort.com. In 2012, platinum sponsors for the event included HyVee, Spa 

Shiki and Baxter’s Lakeside Grille. Gold sponsors were Bank Star One, Central Bank of Lake of 

the Ozarks and Lake Regional Health System. Numerous silver sponsors also contributed to the 

fundraiser.  

 The Kiwanis Club of Ozark Coast has helped area families since 1988. They meet every 

Thursday at noon at Ozark Yacht Club on Business 54 in Lake Ozark. For more information on 

the club, please visit www.ozarkcoastkiwanis.org.  
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